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August 5, 1999

Lailee Bakhtiar van D1llen
410 Sezern Lane
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Dear Lailee Bakhtiar van Dillen:

Thank you for everything you did to make the 1999 Los Angeles Times Festival of
Books so successful. Your intelligent and enthusiastic participation in the Festival
meant so much to us and to the more than 100,000 people who were there.




